
 

 

 
 

BY E-MAIL 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1757/2023-24               15.02.2024 

 

CIRCULAR  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be informed that if you intend to withdraw your ward(s) after the current 

academic session (2023-24), kindly submit the application for Transfer Certificate 

(T.C.) not later than 29th February 2024 to the school. Your prompt response will 

assist us in planning for the next academic session. 

 

The TC application can be submitted online through the link provided on the 

school website [or Click here for the link]. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

 

 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 
 

 

https://orison.leadersprivateschool.com:8200/OnlineTCRequest/TCrequest_Login.aspx

